
Stay Connected: Subscribe to EIPS email news 

Want to stay up-to-date on the latest news and events taking place at your school? Make sure to subscribe to Elk 

Island Public Schools’ (EIPS) email distribution list. Canada’s Anti-Spam Legislation (CASL) now requires the 

Division to have direct consent before engaging in electronic communication with its families. If you haven’t yet 

subscribed, simply visit www.eips.ca/contact/synrevoice. Once subscribed you’ll begin receiving Division- and school-

related news—newsletters, information about upcoming events, parent- and community-engagement opportunities, 

important school-based updates and more. 

NOTE: Even if you’re not subscribed, you will continue to receive emails regarding emergency situations and financial 

matters. Those who received notifications about high school attendance will also continue to receive those 

messages. 

EIPS appreciates your co-operation in ensuring its distribution lists are compliant with CASL and you continue to 

receive only the information you feel is important. 
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